
 

 

CPHS Daily Announcements                                         9/18/2025             

 

The Detroit trip is about a month away!  We will have a meeting next Friday, Sept. 26, during flex.  
There are still seats available if you want to join.  Bring $150 to Ms. Shields in B214 to get a spot. 

The Homecoming dance is October 11.  Tickets are now on sale during both lunches and before/after 
school in B214.  Tickets will be $15 this week, $20 next week and $25 the week of the dance.  Want to 
bring a guest to the dance?  The guest passes are digital.  Send Ms. Shields an email asking for a 
guest pass.  She will send you the form to fill out.  Yes, you need to buy a ticket for your guest.  If you 
have any questions, email Ms. Shields.   

There are still some spots left for the Unified Leadership Launch in November.  If you are interested, 
please see Mrs. Hovenkamp so you can get signed up in Google Classroom. 

Are you interested in playing unified basketball, bocce, or volleyball?  Then please email Mrs. 
Hovenkamp so we can get your required forms to you before the season starts.  These forms are 
good for 3 years and will allow you to play any unified sport.  Questions, see Mrs. Hovenkamp. 

Are you interested in playing on this year’s Powder Puff team? There will be two games this year! 
Freshman vs Sophomores and Juniors vs. Seniors! The games will be held on Monday, October 6. See 
Miss Veneman to pick up a permission slip. Slips are due 10/01! 

Good luck Panther athletes!  Soccer, tennis, volleyball and football are all competing this afternoon.  
Make it happen CPHS! 

Happy Birthday: Jameson E. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


